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Senator Coonan asked:  
 
So you provided some costing in relation to West Metro? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Finance did not separately cost the West Metro preconstruction work.  The 
Government determined how much it should contribute to the project as a fixed 
contribution, with any additional costs to be met by the New South Wales 
Government. 

 
 


